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Closing Submissions Funding Notice #2 

Appendix L (iv) 

June 26, 2001 

Notice to Parties with Funding in Part I 

Funding for Closing Submissions 

On April 6, 2001, you were advised of funding allotments for the preparation 
of closing submissions for Part IA as follows: 

Walkerton Community Foundation – 40 hours 

Public Utilities Commission/ PUC Commissioners – 40 hours 

Stanley Koebel – 40 hours 

Frank Koebel – 20 hours 

Ontario Farm Environmental Coalition – 15 hours 

ALERT/ Sierra Club – 15 hours 

Allan Buckle – 5 hours 

The Commissioner proposes funding for closing submissions for Part IB as 
follows: 

Walkerton Community Foundation – 40 hours 

Environmental Coalition – 30 hours 
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Bargaining Agents Coalition – 30 hours 

Public Utilities Commission/ PUC Commissioners – 30 hours 

Stanley Koebel – 30 hours 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario – 20 hours 

Energy Probe Research Foundation – 10 hours 

Ontario Farm Environmental Coalition – 10 hours 

ALERT/ Sierra Club – 10 hours 

Frank Koebel – 5 hours 

Allan Buckle – 5 hours 

In light of the scope and usefulness of their perspective, the Commissioner 
further proposes funding for closing submissions for Part IA as follows: 

Environmental Coalition – 20 hours 

Bargaining Agents Coalition – 20 hours 

Funding for closing submissions is intended to support the preparation of thor­
ough submissions including the review of transcripts for hearing days on which 
a party was not present. If you have any concerns about the funding allot­
ments, you should contact Gus Van Harten at 416-325-8646 by Thursday, 
July 5. Failing resolution with Mr. Van Harten, you may arrange a conference 
call with the Commissioner. 

The Commissioner looks forward to detailed closing submissions from the 
parties. Oral submissions will take place from August 15 to August 27 as out-
lined in our Notice and Schedule of May 24. 

We remind you that written submissions are due no later than August 1, 2001. 
We intend to distribute the submissions to all of the parties by August 10 
(rather than August 8 as previously indicated). If you foresee any serious diffi­
culties with respect to these deadlines, please contact Mr. Van Harten at the 
earliest opportunity. 


